DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC OUR OFFICE IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC -  OUR PHONES WILL BE ANSWERED AND OUR EMAIL WILL BE ACTIVE.  

COVID-19 PROCEDURES


The health and safety of our customers and our employees is our main concern. These procedures will remain in place as long as necessary.

Upcoming Auctions


All auctions are online bidding only.


Auction previews will be “by appointment” through Calendarly for individual virtual tours using Facetime. A maximum of 30 minutes, depending on the assets offered, will be allowed per appointment.

Removal dates have been extended to allow “by appointment only” procedures.  Removal will be scheduled through Calendarly after payment in full through our invoicing system.
Removal

In order to protect the health and safety of our customers and employees, please be aware that we are enforcing strict social distancing protocols at auction locations. The number of vehicles allowed in the yard will be limited to comply with state regulations. All purchasers and transport companies removing equipment must comply with the following:


NO IN-PERSON PAYMENTS, Payment must be made online or by wire transfer.


Removal is “by appointment” ONLY. Appointment procedures will be posted to the terms for each auction.  You will only be permitted to remove items at your scheduled time and allotted only that time to remove your items.  Have your paid invoice printed.


Please stay in your vehicle until you are signaled to proceed to the checkout table. A maximum of 2 people will be allowed per invoice.  You will be required to wear a mask covering your nose and mouth and gloves covering your entire hand before you can approach the checkout table.

Small, portable items will be brought to the checkout table for you to pack.  Furniture and non-portable items will remain inside buildings, which you agree to enter at your own risk, for packing and moving.


ALL VEHICLE and EQUIPMENT PURCHASERS MUST MAKE APPOINTMENT FOR DRIVEWAY REMOVAL.

Additional Procedures


We are closely monitoring the situation and taking necessary precautions.


We are adding hand sanitizing stations where possible at auction sites.


We will update our website if there are any changes to auction schedule or other terms.

